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Ansley Watson, Jr. STAFF’S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
P.O. Box 1531 via e-mail 
Tampa, Florida 33601 
aw@macfar.com 

Re: Docket No. 150094-GP – Petition for approval of amendment to special contract with 
Peninsula Pipeline Company, by Peoples Gas System 
 
 By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Peoples Gas System (PGS) provide 
responses to the following data requests. 
 

1. Please refer to PGS’ confidential responses to Questions 2 and 7 of Staff’s First Data Request.  
Please explain the relationship between the cost estimate provided in response to Question 2 
and the amount shown on Line 1 of Page 1 in response to Question 7.  Also, please illustrate 
how the amount shown on Line 1 of Page 1 in response to Question 7 was derived. 

2. Please refer to Page 2 of PGS’ confidential response to Question 7.  Please clarify why the 
estimates of other-than-income taxes should not be included in the estimated Total Cost of 
Service. 

3. Please refer to Page 3 of PGS’ confidential response to Question 7.  Please clarify how the 
extended numbers shown in the “Amount” column were derived.  An attempt to reproduce 
these numbers manually yielded differences that are somewhat greater than one might 
attribute to normal rounding. 
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 Please file all responses electronically from the Commission’s website at 
www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form, no 
later than May 13, 2015. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6212 if you have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/Martha F. Barrera 
 
       Martha F. Barrera 
       Senior Attorney 
       mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
 
MFB/as 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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